Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAUSA
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, May 26, 2022, 5:30 p.m.

PLACE: Visit the project website at www.swflroads.com/us41/edwardstomagellan/ to register for the Public Meeting and select your participation options:

Virtual (online) Attendees

To join virtually, please use link below (registration required):
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7882193673481181711.

To join by telephone, dial:
+1 (914) 614-3221 and enter passcode 665-467-430 upon the start of the event

In-Person

Project information will also be available for review at the in-person location.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The proposed project will mill and resurface a 2 mile stretch of roadway on US 41 from Edwards Drive to Magellan Drive in Manatee County. The project will also add a raised median to replace a two-way, left turn lane to improve safety and reduce conflict points.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT Project Manager, Kara Davis at (863) 519-2369 or email at kara.davis@dot.state.fl.us

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT Project Manager, Kara Davis at (863) 519-2369 or email at kara.davis@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: FDOT Project Manager, Kara Davis at (863) 519-2369 or email at kara.davis@dot.state.fl.us
